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I’m appalled that this has gotten this far. Oregon already has more than enough 

restrictions, the legislation is making the ag industry impossible for the state and is 

losing producers who are either folding up shop or just leaving the state. No one puts 

the care into the product that the producer does, stop wasting money on studies that 

are unnecessary. 


